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Davenham Church of England Primary School

“Working Together, Playing Together, Serving God and Serving Others”
“…encourage one another and build one another up…” 
1 Thessalonians 5:11.

20 March 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Guidance for schools remaining open from Monday was posted in the early hours of this morning (see link below). The guidance is very clear, “If children can stay safely at home, they should. My view as your Headteacher, based on the guidance, is that all parents / carers should endeavour to keep their children at home safely. The fewer children making the journey to school, and the fewer children in educational settings, the lower risk that the virus can spread across Davenham and the wider Cheshire community. Outside of school, parents should also do everything they can to ensure that children are not mixing socially in a way that can continue to spread the virus. 

If your work is critical to the COVID-19 response, or one or more parents / carers are Key Workers, then our school staff are committed to providing childcare whilst you are at work and in order to keep the country operating. We are currently putting together a plan, which we hope to get out to parents / carers later today. 

In the meantime, can we ask that you ensure that you have completed the Form on the Website by midday as this is what we will use to allocate places. 

Log in as a Parent, Parent Area, Forms, Key Workers. 
Only complete this form if you are a key worker and require childcare. Please note that completion of the form does not guarantee provision. 
This Form closes at midday. 

Furthermore, we will take all practical steps to keep our vulnerable children safe and we will endeavour to provide care, when and if it is needed. Children entitled to Free School Meals (not Universal School Meals) will be eligible for a meal at lunchtime. The quickest way for us to organise this is for me to call each parent and ask if they wish to take up that offer. We will then inform you as to how this will be organised practically. 

A letter will be sent out later today with further information. This will take some time to organise, but we are working as quickly as we possibly can to get this information out to you. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]In summary, the scientific guidance is clear - the fewer children we have in school each day, the greater the chance we have of limiting the risk of the virus spreading. I would ask that wherever possible you follow this advice to ensure we keep as many of our families and indeed staff as healthy as possible. These are testing times and is our civic and moral duty to keep our community safe, whilst at the same time keeping our critical services operating. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision?fbclid=IwAR0bw2mh1vPBfncuKKMfNm0eexgk0q65mvG-esGQBavtsVAe_bcImlBIF9A


With kind regards 
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Mrs J M Hyslop 
Headteacher 
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